Town of Tinmouth
Select Board
Special Meeting 
August 31, 2018

Members present:  Michael Fallar and Cathy Reynolds
Others present:  Eric Buffum – Road Commissioner, Chuck Bronk, Kevin Smith and Scott Crosby from Marble Valley Engineering, and Gail Fallar – Select Board Assistant

Michael called the meeting to order at 8:05 am.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Michael explained the Board’s request for a structural engineer regarding the condition of the town garage for help determining if it is possible to add on to it? is it structurally sound? etc.  

Kevin explained the process he would follow - taking elevations, core samples, checking out the building inside and out. He was provided a photo copy of the sketch for proposed additions on the west and north sides.  Gail offered to search the vault for paperwork regarding the original building.  It may provide some useful information.
 
Cathy noted that the Board also wanted a sense of the cost to fix it for the long term as part of the process.

Meeting adjourned at 8:32 am.

Respectfully submitted,


Gail Fallar
Select Board Assistant
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